
 

 

     The Lamm Post’s Friends and Family Picnic had a Great turnout. Many of 

our members and friends attended the picnic on Sunday August 6th. Along 

with the outing, several Birthdays were also celebrated. Past Commander Chuck 

Herschlag celebrated his 95th at the event. Every family that attended brought a dish to 

share. 

Part of the Picnic success goes out to those who spent their time planning, arranging, 

decorating , preparing the cooked foods and serving all of the friends and family mem-

bers that came to the picnic. The list of people that helped out at the event were: Theresa 

English, Sharon Hubert, Debbie Diebold, Judy Laurenzi, Lynn Nowak.  Joe and Gerrie 

Krattinger handled the raffle basket ticket sales as well as the 50/50 tickets. Robert Bruno and I were the 

bartenders and Paul Laurenzi helped wherever he could. 

Our next Post Members meeting will be on Saturday September 9th at 11 AM. 

. For God and Country, Commander Phil 
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